
 
 

 
 
 
         
                                       

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
March has been an 
exciting month for the 
students in Grade 2.  
 
During this month, we 
were busy talking 
about St.Patrick’s Day 
and preparing for the 
Spelling Bee. The 
students worked so 
hard to spell the words 
out loud and I am so 
proud of all of them! 
We also talked about 
International Women’s 
Day and why it’s 

celebrated all over the 
world! 
 
In Language Art, we 
looked at regular and 
irregular verbs and 
focused on putting 
them in sentences. The 
students also played 
grammar games on 
our class smart board.  
 
In Maths, we have 
been looking at 
different types of 
graphs. The students 
learned to identify 
pictographs, bar 

graphs and line 
graphs.  
 
In Science, we learned 
about the 
characteristics of 
amphbians and 
mammals. The students 
did an amazing job on 
their science 
presentations this 
month! Well done!  
 
In Art, the students 
made crafts for 
St.Patrick’s Day & for 
Spring.  
 
Happy Learning! 

Miss.Sandra 
 
 
 
In English Language,   
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
In Mathematics,  
______________________

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

April Fools Day-1st April 
 
Easter Break-14-19th April 
 
Earth Day- 22nd April 
 
The Speaking Contest-
27th April 
 

 
 

 


